
 
 

Business Alabama magazine names PCH Hotels & Resorts among 
Best Companies to Work for in Alabama  

  
 
PCH Hotels & Resorts, a Mobile-based hotel management firm, is proud to be named as one of the 
2023 Best Companies to Work for in Alabama by Business Alabama magazine. This annual program 
is in its 14th year - created in partnership between Business Alabama magazine and Best Companies 
Group. 
 
This survey and awards program was designed to identify, recognize, and honor the best employers 
in Alabama, benefiting the economy, workforce, and businesses. The list is made up of 40 
companies across all industries. PCH Hotels & Resorts was the ONLY company in the hospitality 
industry included in the Best Companies list for 2023. 
 
PCH Hotels & Resorts manages some of the most iconic and luxurious hotels in the state of 
Alabama. With locations across the state, from Point Clear to Florence, PCH properties are award-
winning, internationally-recognized, and continue to be an integral part of each community where 
they reside. At the heart of it all, are the employees that make each property special and unique. 
 
“PCH Hotels & Resorts is proud to be recognized as one of the best companies to work for in 
Alabama. We have always known that our team is made up of special people, with a heart for 
service, who live and work every day with strong core values. This recognition confirms that our 
people truly deliver hospitality with heart and soul.” – James Buckalew, CEO of PCH Hotels & 
Resorts 
 
Companies from across the state entered the two-part survey process to determine the Best 
Companies to Work for in Alabama. The first part consisted of evaluating each nominated company's 
workplace policies, practices, philosophy, systems, and demographics. This part of the process was 
worth approximately 25% of the total evaluation. The second part consisted of an employee survey 
to measure the employee experience. This part of the process was worth approximately 75% of the 
total evaluation. The combined scores determined the top companies and the final rankings. Best 
Companies Group managed the overall registration and survey process in Alabama, analyzed the 
data, and determined the final rankings. 
 
For more information about PCH Hotels & Resorts, including career opportunities available, please 
visit www.pchresorts.com.  

 


